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July 30, 2020 

 

Columbus Public Health 

Attn: Audrey Regan, PhD 

240 Parsons Ave. 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

Project # 02520012ST1220 

 

Dear Dr. Regan: 

            

The STI Control (ST) Program will be increasing your notice of award amount due to additional dollars 

awarded to the Ohio Department of Health by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). 

The STI Control Program is supported by federal funding from the CDC grant 19-1901. The STI 

Control Program reached out to each of the regions to assess needs that would assist in achieving the 

strategies outlined in the 19-1901 grant. Below is the funding amount and strategies that were approved 

for your agency. 

 

Columbus Public Health will receive an increase of $30,000.00 to your STI Control (ST) grant award. 

The category in which the funds can be applied is Social Marketing. CPH must submit a budget revision 

based on $404,204.00 in total award, and the revision must be submitted no later than Monday, August 

31, 2020 by 4:00 p.m. via the Grants Management Information System 2.0 and in accordance with the 

Ohio Department of Health’s (ODH) Grants Administration Policies and Procedures (OGAPP). Please 

note that failure to meet the budget revision deadline will result in loss of these funds. No appeals will 

be accepted.  

 

Your agency will receive a revised Notice of Award after the budget revision is approved by ODH. 

Since this budget revision is required by ODH to adjust your grant award, it will not count against the 

number of budget revisions (3) allowable this fiscal year.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Administrator of HIV, STI, & Viral Hepatitis Interventions 

and Treatment Section, Laurie Rickert at 614-466-1411 or e-mail at laurie.rickert@odh.ohio.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Laurie Rickert, LISW-S 

Administrator, HIV, STI, & Viral Hepatitis Interventions and Treatment 

Bureau of Infectious Diseases 


